
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
TRADER NOTICE No. 8 OF 2015 to replace Trader Notice 3 of 2015 

 

 

To:         All registered exporters of plant and plant produce  

 

Subject:  Revised procedures for submitting applications for Phytosanitary 

Certificates 

 

 

With effect from Monday 17
th

 August 2015 all applications for phytosanitary 

certificates for the purpose of exports of plant and plant produce originating in Ireland 

to Third Countries outside of the European Union must be submitted on the revised 

Phytosanitary Certificate Application  Form (ver.2 of 2015). 

 

Registered Exporters are requested to complete all sections of this form.  In the event 

that a section is not applicable, this should be marked accordingly. 

 

In addition to the revised application form, Registered Exporters of potatoes will be 

required to complete and return an updated form confirming specific details in 

relation to the grower and location of the potatoes being exported.  This form is only 

required to be completed once per lot of potatoes to be exported. Subsequent 

applications for export of potatoes from the same lot shall be referenced in the new 

phytosanitary application form under variety and field number in box 11 and 16 

respectively. 

 

All applications for Phytosanitary Certificates should be submitted to the following 

email address: plantimports@agriculture.gov.ie 

 

In the event that you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact this 

office either by emailing plantandpests@agriculture.gov.ie  or alternatively by 

telephone (01)5058885. 

 

This notice replaces Trader Notice No. 3 of 2015 

 

 

 

 

Horticulture and Plant Health Division, 

Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine. 

 

7
th

 August, 2015 
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